
 
 
 
 
Allah’u’Abha Dear Friends, 
 
We are very excited to be able to bring William Sears Baha’i School to you this year via Zoom. 
We know that this isn’t ideal, but we also recognize that many of us are feeling alone, bereft, 
and in need of something that reminds us of “normal”.  Please, bear with us as we work out 
some kinks this school session.  This is a first for us and for some of you. We do have some 
Zoom Etiquette that we would appreciate being followed.  
 

1. Please remain muted unless you are actively speaking.  It cuts down on background 
noise and makes it easier for everyone to hear. 

2. Please use headphones if possible.  Headphones also cut down on background noise. 
3. Please use the “Raise Hand” function if you would like to speak and the host will call 

your name when it’s your turn. 
4. Each speaker will be given 5 mins to speak and will be notified as their time runs out. 
5. Please be respectful of others’ time.  

 
Thank you for joining us.  We look forward to seeing you all soon! 
 
The William Sears Baha’i School Committee 


